Administration Report for November 12, 2021

Good morning, 
	This past month has been busy to say the least, with a few larger items I would like to touch base on. 
	At last month’s meeting we had discussed our multiple rate renewals with CSD Pool and CEBT. Since then, all of those have been completed and submitting timely. There were no big changes with our CEBT renewal, we had remained with the same coverage we currently have and added Vision coverage to our list of offered benefits. CSD Pool renewal applications for Workman’s comp were due on October 15, 2021, I have yet to hear back from the pool on our rates for 2022. Property and Liability renewal applications were submitted on October 26th with the help of Shannon and Jim Alt, I think that we have a fairly good grasp on the renewal and the process. I am waiting to hear back from the pool with renewal options and rates as well.  
	We have been also working hard on the budget which we will discuss today. I am hoping that we are getting close numbers and are able to approve this at the next meeting with as little hassle as possible. 
	We also started to get the ball rolling with Paymentus and Caselle and I hope to have greater more in detail information about that at the next meeting.
	Kristan, Rheanne, and I have been and will be working hard in the office to get everything in order so that we can start off a new year with a fresh slate! 
Thanks,
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